PROVIEW SERIES 36, LLC

RE: Justification Letter- 1503 S. Casino Center 02/18/2025

Project ID: C23-02916

To whom it may concern:

We are requesting an extension due to a significant number of required corrections to the
plans. Many of these corrections were identified by an out-of-state, third-party plan reviewer
and appear to be unnecessary. We have been actively working to address these, but a delay
arose while awaiting the City's completion of dedication paperwork for the property. The
dedication is now complete. We are awaiting a meeting with Building and Safety to resolve the
final two corrections where once again we find unnecessary. We anticipate a resolution shortly,
allowing us to commence construction. If you have any questions please free to contact our
office.

Thank you
Kamran Fouladbakhsh

Manager
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2211 Las Vegas Blvd. South, Unit # 100 Office, Las Vegas, NV 89104

construction126@gmail.com
Tel: (702)750-1668



